October 22nd, 2018
Attendees: Bruce Glagola, Bruno Fieramosca, Clay White, Nena Moonier, Dean Wyncott, George Srajer, Shane Flood, Patti Pedergnana, Marvin Kirschenbaum, Lisa Berkland
Nena: Shutdown planning meetings shall recommence within a fortnight.
Patti: 34-ID-C has the excitement of receiving a new monochromator which has the capability to be ambulatory. A design and review team will come out in a few weeks to assess the hutch space and gather the essential information for the logistics of its installation.
Shane: He has replaced the battered and worn cryogenic PPE at almost all of the liquid nitrogen fill stations around the APS. Tomorrow, he will be cruising in the government motorized vehicle for transporting an explosive shipment that has arrived on site.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dean: John Mazzio, his radiation understudy, has been absorbing all of Dean’s tutelage on radioactive sample transfers and routine radiation surveys.
Clay: The MOM and SI groups performed troubleshooting on the solenoids that were provoking “fail to close when commanded” warnings at 2-ID and 9-ID. Alas, their efforts duplicated these warnings to no avail. Nevertheless, they replaced these berserk solenoids. Further testing will be done on the old solenoids to ascertain their validity.   
Marvin: If there is a mechanical or electrical issue existing at the APS, notify himself or George Doktorczyk. A vector request can be submitted and add Marvin or George under “additional people to notify.” Having said this, Bruno alerted Marvin of two concerns regarding the buildings infrastructure: a water leak at sector 35 and a noise emanating from the 435 truck lock outside, possibly a piece of siding flapping in the wind. 
